
 
 
 
 

K103 Radio announces the addition of a new page on station’s website 

  
 
(Kahnawake November 16, 2017) CKRK FM K103 KAHNAWAKE RADIO is pleased to announce the addition 
of a new page on the K103radio.com website. 
  
K103 Management and all members of the Interim K103 Board of Directors felt it was important to take the 
necessary steps to ensure full transparency to the community and that all future K103 Board Members have the 
necessary tools available to effectively assist in their roles as Board Members.  The highest priority was to adjust 
the Constitution and By-laws to properly reflect the needs of the station and the community. In particular, as a 
foundational document, the Constitution should be available for all to view. It was also felt, unanimously, that a 
document as important and fundamental as this should only be able to be amended with the full knowledge of 
the community. 
  
"K103.7 and its Board are committed to being both transparent and responsive to Kahnawa’kehró:non," said 
Board Chairman Ross Montour. "The posting of the K103.7 Constitution and By-Laws in digital format reflects 
our commitment to that end." 
  
It was also mutually agreed upon that the Constitution and the By Laws be made available for public viewing at 
all times. These documents ca be viewed at www.k103radio.com/board. 
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